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From: Audrey Rachelle

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:33:35 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Object to Sth Ave NE sidewalk construction contract — Jan 28 meeting
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Council members of Shoreline,

I am a Shoreline resident and I live on 5th Ave NE. I am very concerned about the construction to expand the sidewalks on this street and the
damage that cutting down 23 tall trees will cause.

[ urge the City of Shoreline to rethink this plan to cut down mature trees, and make another plan for this street. These trees create cleaner air quality,
provide privacy, lower energy costs, and give this neighborhood a wonderful character.

A narrow sidewalk for this neighborhood is sufficient even with the developments of the Link etc. Please do not continue with the plan for
construction on 5th Ave NE. It will damage not only the health and well being of the trees on this street but also that of the people living here.

Thank you for taking the time to read this objection and supporting this stance at the January 28th meeting.

Best,
Audrey
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